
Wood Badge is an advanced, national leadership course open only to Scouting volunteers and professionals.

Scouters from Cub Scouting, Scouts BSA, Venturing, Sea Scouts, and Explorers, and district and council
Scouters all are welcome and belong here.

To attend Wood Badge course, individuals must:

Be registered members of the Boy Scouts of America. (Youth 18 and older may attend as long as the
appropriate Youth Protection guidelines are followed. They do not need to be registered in an adult

leadership role.)�
Have completed the basic training courses for their Scouting position.�

Be capable of functioning safely in an outdoor environment. All participants are required to have their
Annual Health and Medical Record forms.

Why do you want to go?
You want to participate in a Wood Badge course because of things you will learn and do. 

 Stronger units. You will make your Scouting unit — and your sons’ and daughters’ units — stronger.
 What and why of Scouting. You will have a deeper understanding of what Scouting is and why we do it.

 Experience. You will learn and experience things that will stay with you in Scouting and the rest of your
life. Fun. You will have fun and you will meet interesting people.

 Other groups. You will make your other groups, like work, church, even family, stronger.

Camp Lawton
Two Weekend Sessions�Weekend 1: August 9-11, 2024

Weekend 2:  August 17-18, 2024

Questions? Contact -

Dan Ferguson�dan.ferguson.usmc@gmail.com�520-236-9909�
Katie Robinson�Program Director�kathleen.robinson@scouting.org


